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Important Notice - Road works Prince Phillip Drive 
Norfolk Island Regional Council wishes to advise that weather permitting, Road Works 
will commence at Prince Phillip Drive from Monday 19 April 2021, between the hours 
of 7am to 3pm. 

The road will remain open for now, however there maybe delays at any given time, 
while plant equipment is in use.  

As a matter of safety to all persons at the work site, all motorists are asked to follow 
any directions issued by the Roads Staff and observe any and all signage displayed. 

It is recommended that alternate routes be used to prevent delays in travel, until the 
works have been completed  

Council thanks you for your patience and co-operation whilst this necessary 
maintenance work is being carried out. Council apologises for any inconvenience 
caused.  

For further information or queries please contact the Roads Office 24217 or mobile 
50884. 
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